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Dear Bonnie,
 
Thank you for the below correspondence dated 29 May 2023 requesting advice from the City in
relation to SSD-10375-Mod-4, which proposes changes to the Pitt Street North Over-station
Development.
 
We have reviewed the documents submitted with Mod 4 and do not wish to raise any objections
to the amendments, subject to the inclusion of a condition requiring compliance with the
submitted acoustic report. I will upload this email to the portal as confirmation.
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Kind regards,
 
Mia Music ​​​​

Senior Planner
Planning Assessments

Telephone: +612 9246 7283
cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au

The City of Sydney acknowledges the Gadigal of the 
​Eora nation as the Traditional Custodians of our local area.

 
 

From: no-reply@majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au <no-
reply@majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Monday, May 29, 2023 11:30 AM
To: Marie Burge <MBurge@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au>; Mia Music
<MMusic@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au>; CPlan DA Major Projects
<CPlanDAMajorProjects@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au>; Referral Admin
<ReferralAdmin@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: bonnie.hale@dpie.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Major Projects – New Request for Advice - (SSD-10375-Mod-4) (City of Sydney)
 

Caution: This email came from outside the organisation. Don't click links or open attachments
unless you know the sender, and were expecting this email.

The Department has sent you a request for advice in relation to the .The due date for this request is 11/06/23.

Please sign in to your account to view the details of this request and to upload your advice. 
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If you have any enquiries, please contact Bonnie Hale at bonnie.hale@dpie.nsw.gov.au.

To sign in to your account click here or visit the Major Projects Website. 

Please do not reply to this email.

Kind regards

The Department of Planning and Environment

Subscribe to our newsletter

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
-------
This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or privileged information.

If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it immediately.

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL
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